
 
From: sglusk   
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 11:14 AM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: Markham Secondary Plan 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

To Markham Council, I implore you to slow this development down and scale it back until the 

much needed infrastructure improvements in roads, cycling and pedestrian be constructed. There 

is very little greenspace and the Rouge Trail system is already over capacity and cannot manage 

this amount of population growth. The unimpeded construction of condo towers will drastically 

challenge the current quality of life that my family currently enjoys. If this does happen we will 

strongly consider relocating to a more attractive and livable community beyond Markham's 

borders. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Stephen Lusk 

82 Reeve Drive 

Markham  
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